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April 23, 1975

Mr. Howard S. Jacobs
295 Madison Avenue
New York, New York  10017

Dear Mr. Jacobs:

Thank you for your letter regarding the scheduling of H. R. 4111.  It was not possible to 
take this bill up before the Vietnam Humanitarian Assistance and Humanitarian Act of 1975.  
We do expect to consider this measure just as soon as possible.  I am very aware of the time 
constraints and will certainly do everything I can to spur final action prior to the May first 
deadline.

Sincerely,

The Speaker
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